
 
 

The Berlin MS/HS FCCLA Chapter is bringing back  
Shop on the Avenue 

Local small business owners, including crafters, will be on hand to sell products 
Come support not only FCCLA, but local small business owners 

Finish or start your Christmas shopping with us 
Friday, December 7, 2018 

Doors open to vendors to set-up at 4:00 pm 
Public hours will be 5:00-8:00 

FCCLA members will also be on hand to provide a place for children 
We will be holding a ​Polar Express​​ event and crafts for the children to do while parents shop. 

FCCLA will also have light refreshments available for purchase 
 

Vendors contact Tammy Osterhout at ​tosterhout@berlincentral.org​ for an application 
Spaces will be $10.00 for a 10 x 10 space 

We have several local craft vendors, Thirty-One, Class of 2021, Class of 2022, Book fair in the library, 
etc. 
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